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From: Ken Johnson
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 6:03:44 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes are an
important element in the effort to make Kansas City safer for both pedestrians and cyclists. 


As a city, we are far behind our peers in terms of both bicycling infrastructure and pedestrian
walkability. Investment in these infrastructure are not only important for our city but also
imperative for both citizens and guests who utilize them. 


Please support investment and don’t go backward by removing existing infrastructure.


Regards, 
Ken Johnson 
4812 Holly St
Kansas City, MO 64112
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